LEGAL NOTICE
PUBLIC HEARING TO CONSIDER THE ISSUANCE OF SPECIAL PERMITS TO
UNITED WATER NEW YORK, INC.

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town Board of the Town of Haverstraw does
hereby schedule a Public Hearing TO CONSIDER THE ISSUANCE OF SPECIAL
PERMITS TO UNITED WATER NEW YORK, INC. FOR 710 BEACH ROAD IN
HAVERSTRAW, NEW YORK TO: 1. ALLOW THE USE OF A PUBLIC UTILITY

SUBSTATION; AND 2. REDUCE THE WIDTH OF THE BUFFER REQUIREMENTS

FOR THE INTAKE FACILITY. Said Public Hearing is being held on Monday, April 22,

2013 at 7:00 p.m, in the Meeting Room of the Town Hall, One Rosman Road, Garnerville, New

York. All interested parties are invited to attend and shall be heard by the Board.

WILLIAM M. STEIN BY ORDER OF THE TOWN BOARD
TOWN ATTORNEY KAREN L. BULLEY
APRIL 8, 2013 TOWN CLERK

TOWN OF HAVERSTRAW



